
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

The start of the new scholar year is behind the door! 

Beachcomber Catering has been working, since a few months now, on an 

online platform to ease the process of meal ordering. 

We have the pleasure to inform you that the platform is now launched and 

hopefully the ordering process will be smoother from now on. Tracking of 

orders will also be possible with this online platform. 

To access the online ordering page, please click on the following link: 

https://inlandcatering.com/ 

It is important to fill in each field carefully. You will find as annexure to this 

letter, a procedure which has been implemented to guide you through the 

various steps of the ordering procedure. We, nevertheless, remain available 

for any guidance that you may require. 

Beachcomber Catering would like to say thank for your trust, understanding 

and patience demonstrated during these last few months and which we 

truly appreciate. The path has not been plain sailing but we shall leave no 

stone unturned to further improve the ‘Student’s Canteen Experience’ 

The team of Beachcomber Catering seizes the opportunity to wish you and 

your family a wonderful & prosperous New Year 2024. 

Thank you. 

Beachcomber Catering  

 

 

 

https://inlandcatering.com/

